Cancellation of auction to be held by
Government Logistics Department

The Government Logistics Department (GLD) has announced that in order to
reduce the spread of COVID-19 in the community, the public auction of the GLD
originally scheduled to be held at 10.30am on January 13 (Thursday) at the
Government Logistics Centre has been cancelled. Information on the next
public auction will be announced later on the GLD's website
(www.gld.gov.hk/en/our-services/supplies/auction/).

For enquiries, please call 2896 9878 from Monday to Friday (except
public holidays) during office hours (between 9am and 5pm).
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